From: Juliann Stewart

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 8:19 AM

To: CWC <cwc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] No Sidewalks On Tarbart Terrace

Hello Council,

Tarbart Terrace is not a street that requires sidewalks.

Almost every resident on this street has spoken up to sign the petition saying we do not want sidewalks.

These houses are approximately 60 years old, and there are residents that have lived here for 40+ years and have never needed sidewalks, and do not need sidewalks now.

This street is very quiet in terms of traffic and pedestrians, thus sidewalks are not necessary.

We feel that the money and effort to install and upkeep sidewalks could be put to better use somewhere else in the city.

I give permission for this to be placed on a public agenda and the City of London website.